
Dear Sirs / Madam,

The consideration for new housing on Vicarage Farm is not considering the local residents
or the environment.

This is green belt, the government and Council agreed never to house on the green belt.

The local infrastructure is already under extreme pressure. This housing project will cause
misery for hundreds of local residents.

Please reconsider this plan, for all our sakes.


